

Joint Study Session of the Live Oak Planning Commission and City Council
Live Oak Council Chambers
9955 Live Oak Blvd., Live Oak, CA 95953

The Council may take up any agenda item at any time, regardless of the order listed. Action may be taken on any item on this agenda. Members of the public may comment on any item on the agenda at the time that it is taken up by the Council. Requests to speak on the item should be made to the Mayor at the time an item is discussed. We ask that members of the public come forward to be recognized by the Mayor and keep their remarks brief. Absent permission from the Mayor, comments will be limited to three (3) minutes.

## City Council

Mayor – Gary A. Baland Vice Mayor – Steve Alvarado Council Member – Rob Klotz Council Member – Felicity Clark Council Member – Diane Hodges

## **Planning Commission**

Chair - Jerry Stewart
Vice-Chair - Perminder Bains
Commissioner - Joe Griffin
Commissioner - Robert Norton
Commissioner - Tim Hermansen
Commissioner - Jason Banks

April 5, 2011 6:30 PM – Or upon adjournment of Council Study Session

A. CALL TO ORDER

B. ROLL CALL

C. REPORTS AND MISCELLANEOUS

1. Review of SR99 Streetscape Master Plan

D. ADJOURNMENT



DATE:

March 31, 2011

TO:

Mayor and Members of the City Council

Planning Commissioners

Members of the Technical Advisory Committee

FROM:

Jim Goodwin, City Manager

## COUNCIL AGENDA STAFF REPORT

SUBJECT:

SR 99 Corridor Streetscape Master Plan

RECOMMENDATION: Review Master Plan

FISCAL IMPACTS:

None

The City of Live Oak received a grant from Caltrans for preparation of a SR99 Corridor Streetscape Master Plan for the SR99 corridor from Paseo Road to Riviera Road. AECOM (formerly EDAW) was contracted to develop the plan and work began in early 2010.

The first public meeting was held June 28 and was attended by 20 people including representatives of AECOM (project consultants), Caltrans, City of Live Oak staff, and Sutter County Sheriff's Department, along with both Live Oak business owners and residents. A Technical Advisory Committee was formed subsequently with Mayor Baland and Councilmember Hodges designated as liaisons for the Council. The Technical Advisory Committee met in July, August, October and December to provide input in preparation of the plan.

AECOM Project Manager Matthew Gerkin will be present to provide an overview of the work completed to date.

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Goodwin City Manager